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PROFESSIONAL PRODUCTS

DIAZINON 2% DUST

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:
DIAZINON............................ 2%

REGISTRATION NO. 15673 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS:  12 kg

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Nu-Gro IP Inc.
10 Craig Street

Brantford, Ontario
 CANADA N3R 7J1

INSECTICIDE

CONTROL OF COCKROACHES, ANTS, BOOKLICE, CRICKETS, EARWIGS,
MILLIPEDES, SILVERFISH AND SPRINGTAILS AND CLUSTERS IN BUILDINGS: 

Apply dust to infested places such as cracks and crevices, spaces
around water pipes and tanks, surfaces behind and beneath
cabinets, refrigerators, sinks, stoves and similar areas where
insects hide.  Repeat treatment as necessary.  When used in
dwellings, care should be taken to avoid deposits with which
children could come in contact.  Do not contaminate food, food
containers or cooking utensils.

CONTROL OF SOIL INSECTS:  Fungus Gnats (Larvae) and Springtails. 
Apply to cover soil surface and work into soil 2.5 to 5 cm.  Give
plant thorough watering.  Repeat as required to maintain control.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Avoid breathing
dust.  Wear an approved respirator when handling large amounts.



May be fatal if swallowed.  Do not get into eyes.  Avoid contact
with skin.  Wash thoroughly after handling and before eating,
drinking or smoking.  Avoid contamination of food and feed.  Use
only as recommended on label.  This product is toxic to fish and
wildlife.  Do not contaminate domestic or irrigation water
supplies, lakes, streams and ponds.

FIRST AID:  If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes and get
medical attention.  If on skin, wash with soap and water. If
swallowed, give patient one or two glasses of water and induce
vomiting by touching back of throat with a finger or blunt
object; repeat until vomit fluid is clear. Do not give anything
by mouth to an unconscious person. Contact a physician or Poison
Control Centre immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Stomach Lavage.  Diazinon is a
cholinesterase inhibitor.  Antidote - Atropine Sulphate at 1-2 mg
every 15 minutes may be necessary.

DISPOSAL: Thoroughly empty the contents of the container. Make
the empty container unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of
container in accordance with provincial requirements.  For
information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the
cleanup of spills, contact the provincial regulatory agency or
the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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